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From the Principal 
 
Presentation Day 
I would like to remind everyone 
that our Presentation Day 
Assembly is on Monday, 2nd 
December. We are having 

morning tea first at 11:30am and then the 
presentation starting at 12pm. It would be 
wonderful to see as many parents, carers, family 
and friends as possible as the students and staff 
have been practising their items all term and we 
want you to share in the celebration for all those 
who receive awards. 
 
Year 12 Graduation Dinner 
On Wednesday 11th  December we are having the 
Year 12 Graduation Dinner. It will be held at the 
School Hall. The following students are 
graduating this year: 

• Hayden  
• Josh D 
• Millie  
• Eamon 
• Rhianna 
• Charles 
• Jessica T 

P&C 
I would like to thank the P&C for pledging 
approximately $140 000 for the school in 2020. 
With this generous donation we will be able to 
employ more SLSO’s and a teacher and 
purchase resources to support the following 
programs: 

• Hydrotherapy program 
• Playskills program 
• Sensory Program 

Scripture 
I would like to thank both Sue Skinner for her 
dedication towards delivering a scripture program 

for students at Havenlee School. The feedback I 
hear from both students and staff is that students 
really enjoy their time in scripture and look 
forward to the scripture lessons. 
 
Music with Rob 
I would like to thank Rob Cleary for volunteering 
his time to deliver a music appreciation program 
to the students of Havenlee once a week. It is 
wonderful to see the children open up and grow in 
confidence when participating with these Music 
lessons 
 
End of year Plans 
Many parents are anxious at this time of year to 
know what class their child is in for 2020. 
Unfortunately there are so many factors that need 
to be considered in working out future classes it is 
too early to release this information as I still 
haven’t worked it out myself! I am daily making 
changes to the composition of classes. Also 
staffing can change at the last minute as well. To 
avoid confusing students if changes occur, they 
will find out on the first day back in 2020. 
If you are planning to move address and/or leave 
Havenlee School over the holidays could you 
please contact the office as soon as possible? 
This information will assist us with updating your 
child’s details and organising classes for 2020. 
 
Extra Clothing 
Throughout the year, we often send home school 
clothing with students that require extra changes. 
Our stocks of these clothes are currently low. 
Would you please check at home to see if you 
have any “outgrown” Havenlee School uniforms 
or borrowed Havenlee School uniforms and send 
them in so we can add to our stores ready for the 
beginning of 2020. 
 
Katrina Eyland 
Principal 
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Havenlee Café 
 

Myrtle will be running the Havenlee 

Café every Friday for lunch 
throughout TERM 4. Please send your 
child’s order in their communication 

book. 
 
3 x chicken nuggets  $1.50 
6 x chicken nuggets  $3.00 
1 serve of chips   $1.00 
(with chicken salt)   
Tomato sauce       50c 
Barbeque sauce       50c 
Chocolate milkshake  $1.00 
Strawberry milkshake  $1.00 
 

 
 

Up and Coming Events 

Term 4 Week 8 

Mon        2nd Dec Presentation Day   
 
Tues       3rd Dec  Hydro 
   
Thurs      5th Dec  Hydro 
  

Term 4 Week 9 

Tues     10th Dec Hydro 
 
Wed      11th Dec Year 12 Graduation 

Dinner     
 
Thurs    12th Dec  Hydro  

Term 4 Week 10 

Tues       17thDec  Hydro 
 
Wed        18thDec P & C Meeting  
   
Thurs      19th Dec  Hydro 
  

 
 
 
 
 

Canteen News 
School canteen will be open every Tuesday, 

Wednesday and Thursday. 
Volunteer helpers always needed as little as 
one day a month. Call North Nowra Public 

School 4422 7045. 
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Havenlee School – Christmas Quilt Raffle 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Raffle tickets have been sent home and we 
are asking for your help to sell them. The 
raffle will be drawn at the School Awards 

Assembly on 2nd December 2019. 
Please return sold tickets and money to the 

school office. 
Thank you to those who have returned tickets 

and money already. 
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MAGIC MANIA SHOW 

“Careflight’s Chrsitmas Magic Mania” shows will be 
held at the Quaycentre in Homebush on Saturday 14th 
December. There will be 3 shows running at 12.30pm, 

2.30pm & 4.30pm.  

We have been given a limited number of tickets for 
each show which are available from the office. If you 

would like tickets please see the office staff. 

Please note tiickets will be issued on a first come 
basis. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Disclaimer: Havenlee School advertises in this column as a service to parents.  
Havenlee School does not endorse, sponsor or accept responsibility for the 
management or organisation of the advertised events or service 

LEMON MYRTLE 
FOR SALE 

At Havenlee school the student have 
grown Lemon Myrtle. This is can be 
used in cakes, biscuits, cheesecake, 
ice cream & roast chicken.  
 
This is available for purchase from 
Havenlee School or delivered on 
request. The cost is $4 per jar. 
 

 


